September 20, 2005

Dear Scholarship Recipient:

We in the Department of Mathematics and Computer Science take pleasure in inviting
you to join us for dinner and an after-dinner talk with Fred Rickey, Mathematics
Historian, Teacher, and winner of a major Mathematical Association of America
Teaching Award.

On Monday, October 24th, Dr. Burger will be speaking at NKU on the topic “Isaac
Newton: Man, Myth, and Mathematics” (see attached flyer). The occasion is the
fifth annual Sehnert lecture. You may have attended previous years’ lectures, Robert
Hogg, Ed Burger, Underwood Dudley and Ivars Peterson; this year’s lecture promises
to be equally entertaining. Our speaker has indicated that this talk will be accessible

to all undergraduates, so we encourage you to attend what promises to be a wonderful
talk.

In addition, we would like you to join us for a buffet dinner preceding the talk at 6:00,
where you can meet Dr. Rickey and members of the department on a more personal
level. Many faculty members from the department will be on hand, providing an
excellent opportunity for us all to get to know one another better. Dinner will be
served in the NKU ballroom (University Center) with the lecture to follow at 7:30 in
the Otto Budig theater.

To reserve your place at dinner, please contact the department at 859-572-5377, and
mention the Sehnert lecture and dinner. If you have any questions, feel free to call
me at 572-5794, or email me at longa@nku.edu.

Please join us on the 24th! We believe that you will experience a fun and rewarding
evening.

Sincerely,

Andy Long,
for the Speakers Committee,
Department of Math and CS



